

2023 Annual Meeting

Moderated by: Sue Comer, 2022 President

Jan Vromant, 2023 President

Monday January 9, 2023

- Audio recording of this session as MP4 file
- Audio recording available at link shown above



Today's Agenda

- 2022 Accomplishments
- 2022 Financial Report
- Meet the 2023 Officers
- Strategic Direction for 2023
- Questions & Answers





2022 Accomplishments



- Internet Café
- Orientations for new residents
- New logo
- Newsletter
- Recycled computer/electronic equipment
 - 200+ desktops; 500+ laptops and tablets; 95 printers; 350+ cell phones
- Class payments migrated from checks to credit card
- Enquiring Minds Programs
 - Cons, Scams and Fraud
 - Samsung and the Chip Shortage
- Ice Cream Social; Holiday and Volunteer Luncheon







Year-End Statistics



Members	3,505
Help Center touch points	1,251
Computer Lab sign-ins	3,905
Special Interest Groups (SIG)	9 SIGs with 2,832 attendees

Education Classes87 classes with 654 attendees





Finances



Income from dues and classes ~\$53K

• Expenses ~\$39K

Net Income for 2022 ~\$14K

Major expenses

- Equipment upgrades and replacement
- Membership relations and events
- Saving for hardware refresh 2024





Let's move on to 2023



2023 Board Members

Position	Name
President	Jan Vromant
Vice President	Evelyn Fox
Treasurer	Robin Hooper
Secretary	Bob Kissner
Past President	Sue Comer
Technology Director	Chick Gladwin
Education Director	vacant
Help Center Director	Alan Gavron
SIG Director	Rob Fisher
Webmaster	Pat Maher
Communications Director	Bill Blodgett





Our 100+ Volunteers

- Help Center technicians
- SIG leaders and their assistants
- Instructors and Education team members
- Computer lab monitors and Internet Café guardians
- Event coordinators and assistants; registration helpers
- Webmasters and microsite maintenance champions
- Social media admins; calendar and wiki coordinators
- Newsletter editors and grammar cops
- Communication specialists and email senders
- Networking, IT, and media conversion experts
- Message board watcher
- ... and many more





Strategic Focus for 2023



Why?

Changing demographics in Sun City

What?

Continual challenge to provide value to our members

How?

Focus on our volunteers





Changing Demographics







- Newer Sun City residents are more computer-savvy, resulting in changing demand for SIGs and classes
- COVID-19 temporarily (?) changed people's attitudes
- Social Computing = changing intersection of social behavior and computational systems
 - Monday 20 February = Enquiring Minds event about Social Computing led by Rob Fisher, our new SIG Director







- Competition for attention from social media
- Social interaction impeded by the pandemic and increased tech devices use at home
- Difficult capturing of expectations





Volunteers



- More volunteers = more activities = more value
 - New SIGs; new classes; more events through trial and error
- Members and volunteers benefit from social interaction and opportunities to learn
- Volunteers are critical to make it happen!
 - Tuesday 17 January = volunteer appreciation luncheon



Questions? Comments?

Contact:

- Any Board member
- Email address clubofficial@sctxcompclub.org
- Facebook Sun City Computer Club

